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November  16,  2022 

Mr.  Vincent  Mammano  
Division  Administrator  
Federal  Highway  Administration  
Capitol  Mall,  Suite  4-100 
Sacramento,  CA  95814  

Attention:   Mr.  Antonio  Johnson  

Mr.  Ray  Tellis 
Regional  Administrator  
Federal  Transit  Administration,  650  
90  Seventh  Street,  Suite  15-300  
San  Francisco,  CA  94103-6701 

Attention:  Ms.  Amy Changchien  

Dear Mr. Johnson and Ms. Changchien: 

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) is submitting the State of 
for 

your joint approval.  The FSTIP was developed in accordance with Section 450.218 of 
Title 23 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) and covers four years, federal fiscal years 
2023 through 2026.  The 2023 FSTIP incorporates by reference projects listed in the 
Metropolitan Planning Organizations (MPOs) 2023 Federal Transportation Improvement 
Programs (FTIPs) and includes projects in the rural non-MPO areas of the state. The 
2023 FSTIP includes a total revenue estimate of $78 billion that comes from federal, 
state, local, and other sources. 

I certify that Caltrans developed the 2023 FSTIP in accordance with the applicable 
requirements of the federal transportation statutes.  Additionally, Caltrans has 
reviewed and agrees with the regional air quality conformity analyses prepared by the 
MPOs, which correspond with the 2023 FTIPs. Under the authority delegated to me by 
the Governor of California, I approve the inclusion of the 3 FTIPs and projects 
from rural non-MPO counties into the 2023 FSTIP.  The 2023 FSTIP and its amendments 

 and approval through the California 
Transportation Improvement Program System (CTIPS) database.  

I want to thank you and your staff for your support, guidance, and assistance during 
the development of the 2023 FSTIP. 
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If you have any questions, please contact James R. Anderson at (916) 261-3132 or by 
email at james.r.anderson@dot.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

TONY TAVARES 
Director 

Enclosure: 2023 FSTIP 

c: MPO Executive Directors 
Regional Transportation Planning Agency Executive Directors 

mailto:james.r.anderson@dot.ca.gov
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bc: Steven Keck, Chief Financial Officer, Caltrans 
James R. Anderson, Chief, Division of Financial Programming, Caltrans 
Abhijit Bagde, Acting Chief, Office of Federal Programming and Data 
Management, Caltrans 




